
SACRED HEART  PARISH                                                                                                  OCTOBER 28 2018 
 Parish Office Phone 701-734-8131 

sacredhtwilton.com     
 

 Masses  

Sunday,  October 28…......………………………..8:30 AM 
  Parishioners of Sacred Heart & St. Hildegard  
Thursday,  November 1………………….………..7:00 PM 
  Ken Gerhardt 
Sunday,  November 4…..…………………….…...8:30 AM 
  Scott Thorson  

Confessions  

30 minutes prior to Mass or by appointment 

Rosary 8:05 a.m. on Sundays 

Upcoming Events  

CCD- Regular class until 11:30                           Oct 28 
All Saints Day Mass 7:00 PM                    Nov 1 
Christmas Rehearsal (Grades 1-4) 7 pm           Nov 7 
Christmas Rehearsal (Grades 1-6) 7pm    Nov 14,28 

 

PARISH CONTACTS 

Pastor:                Msgr. Gene Lindemann    673-3452 
CCD Director:       Emily Hutzenbiler              734-6166  
Altar Society:       Cindy Opp              734-8155 
Parish Council:     Travis Greff                         734-6041 
Business Mgr.:     Tedi Maher  
(Sacred Heart Office Tues-Thurs)              734-8131 
 **Office closed Nov 1 
(St. Hildegard Office  Mon-Wed-Fri)             673-3177 
 

PARISH EVENTS/NEWS                                                                    

 

OCTOBERFEST 

REPORT 

Thank you to all those who 
supported, donated and 
contributed to our Octoberfest 

event!  We served 265 meals and all of the food and 
fun activities netted an income of $4,369.47 for the 
parish.  A special thank you to Sportsman’s Bar and 
Grill for donating the beef!  May God bless all those 
who have been so generous with their time, 
treasure, and talent! 

CENSUS/STEWARDSHIP UPDATE 

Sacred Heart parish will be 
transferring to Parish Soft 
systems as of January 1, 2019.  
With this change, we need to 
update our parish statistics with 
a parish census.  Watch for a 
letter from Msgr. Gene this next week, which will 
also include a stewardship update form.  Please 
review and complete both forms, and return them in 
the collection basket or to the parish office, no later 
than November 15, 2018. 

 

ALL SAINTS DAY 

All Saints Day is Thursday, November 
1, a Holy Day of Obligation.  Mass will 
be celebrated at Sacred Heart on 
Thursday evening at 7 p.m.     
A signup sheet is in the gathering space for serving 
as liturgical ministers at this Mass.  Please help if you 
are able. 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTRY SCHEDULE 

Ministry  November 4 November 11 
Lector Travis Greff Aggie Bernhardt 

Altar Servers Avarie Greff Zachary Quinn 

 Ruby Greff  William Bergquist 

Ushers Ken Roehrich  Jaden Roehrich  

 Shane Morris  Robi Hutzenbiler 

Greeters Sarah & Courtney 
Gratton 

Dal & Linda 
Buchmann 

Gifts Bev & Pat Monroe Pat Oschner Family  

Eucharistic Min. Cori Hilzenbeger Aggie Berhnhardt 

 Jim Fox  Bev Monroe  

 Virginia Emineth  Veronica Peterson 

Sacristan Marge Conley  Lavern Holkup  

Counters Ken Roehrich  Jim Porter  

 Shane Morris  Virginia Emineth  

Hospitality Bev Monroe  Sarah & Courntey 
Gratton  

Rosary Mary Ann Welder Lavern Holkup 

Raise the Roof Campaign 

10/21/18 Roof Donations:  $525.00 
Current Outstanding Pledges: $ 30,165.00 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

 

OCTOBER 21 OFFERINGS:  

Adult Collection   $    910.00  
Loose Collection   $        5.00     
Disaster Collection   $      60.00    
Youth Collection                                  $        9.00     
Total                   $    984.00 
 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

& REHEARSALS 

Evening practices at 7 PM: 
November 7: Grades 1-4    
November 14 & 28:  Grades 1-6  
December 5 & 12 :  Grades 1-6    
December 15 (Saturday) –10:00  AM  Dress 
rehearsal at 10 am for Preschool through 6th 
grade.  Lunch will be served at 11:30, with cookie 
decorating after lunch.  
 

AREA EVENTS/NEWS                                                                    

RACHEL’S VINEYARD RETREAT  
If you or someone you know suffers from the pain of 
abortion, there will be a Rachel’s Vineyard retreat offered 
in the Bismarck area is November 3-5. For more 
information, contact the national office at 877-467-3463 
or www.rachelsvineyard.org. Or, for information about 
local retreats, Carol Kling at 605-374-5639 or 
ckling@sdplains.com. 

MASS FOR GOD’S CHILDREN – 

NOV 6  Bishop Kagan will offer a Mass for God’s 

Children at 6:30 p.m., Tuesday, November 6 at the 
Cathedral of the Holy Spirit, for all the children that 
God has called to His arms directly from the womb or 
from the care of his or her parents before 
adulthood. All are welcome to attend, please join us 
in praying for these children and their families. If you 
would like your child or family remembered in the 
program, and/or if your family would like to process 

a flower to the Mary statue to ask for her prayers 
for your child and family, register online 
at bismarckdiocese.com/godschildren or contact 
Christie at 864-354-5046 
or ccollins@bismarckdiocese.com. 

PRAYER DAY “The Power of One” 

NOV 14   40th Annual Prayer Day hosted by 

University of Mary is scheduled for November 14, 10 AM, 
at the McDowell Activity Center. Let us come together for 
a day devoted to important issues of faith and values.   For 

more information and to register, go to:  
www.umary.edu/Prayerday  

 

DIOCESAN MIDDLE SCHOOL 

YOUTH RALLY “INTO THE DEEP” 

Youth in grades 6-8 are invited to the 2018 Middle 
School Youth Rally on November 17th from 1-8 PM 
at Trinity High School in Dickinson. The event will 
feature Popple, a Catholic acoustic humor rock 
band. Cost is only $35 for youth (pastors and 
chaperones are free to attend, but must still 
register). Find out more and register online at 
www.bismarckdiocese.com/middle-school-youth-rally. 

 

REAL PRESENCE RADIO  
will host Teresa Tomeo as keynote speaker at their annual 
fundraising banquet on Monday, Dec 3rd  in Bismarck.  We 
invite you to join us!  Teresa Tomeo is host of EWTN’s 
“Catholic Connection” as well as a bestselling author and 
print, radio, and television journalist with more than 30 
years experience in media. For more information about 
the event, or to become a sponsor, host a table, or 
register to attend as a guest, please call (877) 795-0122 or 
email jessica@yourcatholicradiostation.com 
 

Respect Life Month: October 2018 

“How can there be too many children? That 

is like saying there are too many flowers.”                  

-Mother Teresa  
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